
STATEMENT OF REASONS 

 

Essex County Council are delivering the Local School Streets schemes to improve 

safety for all residents, children, and visitors to the area.  
 
Providing red route parking restrictions will provide a safer route to/from school for 

pupils and parents, this will replace the existing schools zig zags and Junction 

protection parking restrictions and can be enforced by camera car which is more 

efficient and regular than officer enforcement and therefore will improve compliance. 
 
The single red line sections replace the school zig zag markings and have been 

extended east along Broome Grove to Heath Road and will be operational between 

8:30 and 9:30 am and 2:30 and 3:30 pm this is to address inconsiderate parking 

which occurs during school drop off and pick up times.  
 
Double red lines have been provided at the junctions with Chaney Road and Heath 

Road which replace the existing yellow lines, and these have been provided to 

address dangerous parking at these junctions and restrict parking here at all times. 
 
The existing traffic speed cushions are to be removed, and the carriageway 

resurfaced The cushions will be replaced with two priority working traffic buildouts in 

the carriageway and that will calm traffic and ensure that vehicle speed are reduced 

and kept low in the vicinity of the school and the surrounding residential 

neighbourhood. 
 
The proposals have been consulted upon and developed with the benefit of input 

from the school, residents, and local councillors.    

 


